
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

CHRISTIAN MALFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 4 July 2011 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• The Parish Council gave a cautious welcome to plans to bring the former Mermaid 

Public House back into commercial use 

 

 

• The accounts for the 2010/11 were approved and will now go forward to statutory 

declaration and public display 

 

 

• The Parish Council expressed its continuing concern at the excessive use of the B4069 

by heavy good vehicles and especially bearing in mind the most recent road traffic 

accident on Lyneham Banks 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• It was agreed to form a Working Group to consider and recommend on the detail of a 

Village Design Statement for Christian Malford 

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

 

• Date of the next Parish Council meeting – Tuesday 5
th
 July in the village hall starting at 

7:30pm 

 

 

• Saturday 9
th
 July – “Village Bash” 

 
 

Signed:   E.Martin Helps 

Date:    20
th
 June 2011 
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